
BURBANK AIRPORT NOISE TASK 
FORCE MEETING 

MAY 6, 2020 – 6 PM 
 
Let your voice be heard! On May 6, 2020, the Southern San Fernando 
Valley Airplane Noise Task Force will hold their final meeting to 
discuss concerns related to aircraft operating at the Hollywood 
Burbank Airport and Van Nuys Airport and flying over communities of 
the Southern San Fernando Valley, including the City of San 
Fernando!  

 
Members of the public may submit their comments: 

 Online: https://hollywoodburbankairport.formstack.com/forms/tf_comment_form_en 

 By Phone: (up to one minute in length to a voicemail system by calling (818) 485-1449 

Additional information, as well as viewing the meeting may be viewed here: 
https://hollywoodburbankairport.com/noise-environment/noise-task-force/ 
 
This item will be discussed by the San Fernando City Council at their May 4, 2020 meeting. 
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